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Reminders for after half term week - 
After School Clubs start on week beginning Tuesday 20th February.
Our office opening hours are 8.30 - 3.30. An answer machine service is in place at all other times 
and messages will be picked up the following morning.
Year 2,3 and 4 have cycle experience letters to hand in to confirm their place in cycling training.
Lunch time clubs for KS 2 will be confirmed after half term.

Welcome to our weekly blog. Thank you to everyone who took the time to fill in the Ofsted  
questionnaire. The children too were excellent ambassadors for the school and certainly 
deserve some well deserved rest and relaxation over the half term holiday.  We should 
receive our Ofsted report after half term which I am sure we will be extremely proud of.
I look forward to seeing everyone back  to school on Tuesday 20th February.
Kind Regards, 
Belinda Athey- Headteacher.

Bikeability
The Early Years and KS1 
children at Whittingham 
Primary school have been 
developing their balance and 
coordination skills this week 
with an excellent course of 
balance bike sessions 
provided by Cycle 
Experience. 

 


